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ASTM consensus has not been obtained on this information letter.  An appropriate ASTM ballot will be issued 
in order to achieve such consensus. 
 

 

TO:  Cummins Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Corrected Annotation of FIG. A4.7 
   
 
 

 It was discovered that there was an error in the annotation of FIG A4.7 describing the insertion 
depth of the thermocouple in the intake piping of ASTM Test Method D7484.  FIG A4.7 has been updated to 
correct the error and is attached.  
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(Revises D 7484-13a)  
 
 
Replace FIG. A4.7  
 
 
 

 
 

 
FIG. A4.7 Location of Sensor for Intake Manifold Temperature Measurement 


